The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township held a workshop in the Chews Landing Fire Station on Tuesday, November 3, 2020.

Chairman Genzel opened the meeting at 7:00 pm with the flag salute and acknowledgement of the meeting being held in accordance with the Open Public Meeting Act.

Roll Call: Reichert-yes, Genzel-yes, Evans-yes, Grady-yes, Donahue-yes

Also in attendance were Administrator Robb and Chief Millisky.

After reviewing the agenda items submitted by the Administrator, the Commissioners worked on preparing the 2021 budget and then discussed the future plans of E822. There was some support for using E822 as a shared reserve to be housed at GTFD #4, Blackwood-Clementon Road Station, pending the approval of the District 4 Commissioners.

A motion was made by Grady and 2nd by Evans to adjourn at 8:42pm.

All in favor, motion carried.

Submitted by Administrator Robb

Read and Approved:

Chairman:

Clerk:

Date: NOV 1 1 2020